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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

November 4, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 19-064; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

 Petition for Permanent Rates 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

The Settlement Agreement in this docket, which the Commission approved in Order No. 26,376 

(June 30, 2020), directs the Company to annually report to the Commission: “(1) the number of 

customers taking service under the EV tariff; and (2) the aggregated usage data, by TOU period, by 

month, for those customers.”  Settlement Agreement at Bates 014. 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, and in compliance with 

the above requirement, the Company reports that it has no customers taking service under the EV tariff. 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 

filing will be provided. Thank you 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

 

Cc: Service List 

Liberty'· 




